Thank you for your work on this important bill. Oregon is way past due for an updated diesel emissions policy. There's
no reason we should be allowing crappy old diesel engines and equipment to foul our air with black carbon and other
carcinogens. We are looking to you to get this accomplished. Godspeed!
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